
Request for Proposal Number 6570 Z1 
Proposal Opening: 9/17/2021 

  
Proposals were submitted by the following: 

 
• Boarding House Farms, Inc. 

 
The bid was to be opened electronically and the public was 
invited to attend via Zoom. However, due to software 
difficulties attendees were not able to join the meeting. The 
RFP opening still took place, as scheduled.  
 
If anyone from the public has questions about the RFP 
opening, please reach out to Annette Walton 
annette.walton@nebraska.gov or 402-471-1428. 
 
Following the opening of the proposal, the above RFP 
response will be reviewed.  
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